
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

TO: Hunter Panels Xci Wall Insulation Customers 

RE: Price Increase Announcement Effective April 19, 2021 

As a result of availability and corresponding cost increases with raw materials 

used in the production of our polyiso wall insulation products, Hunter Panels will 

implement a price increase of 5% on Xci Wall Insulation products effective with 

shipments on or after April 19, 2021. We will honor existing quotes currently in-

house through their expiration dates. 

Thank you for your continued support of Hunter Panels Xci Wall Insulation. 

Should you have questions please contact me, your respective Hunter regional 

manager or your local Hunter sales representative. 

Sincerely, 

Grant Stahl 

National Sales Manager, Xci Wall Insulation 
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